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MARCH-NOVEMBER

YA - COLLEGE/CAREER

Sunday Nights - We are on Chapter 6 of our in-depth
study of Exodus. We’ve seen that how God does
things is extremely different from how humans do
things. He chooses the most unlikely people to do His
will and bring Him glory.
Fall Factions: Red vs Blue is going well. Blue is
currently in the lead.

Wednesday Nights - We are going through How to
Read the Bible for All Its Worth by Fee and Stuart. The
students are currently in the process of developing
their own expository Bible study on Acts 8.

We will have our first Friendsgiving this Wed night
(Nov 20th) where we’ll enjoy a Thanksgiving meal and
have Bible study.

Thursday Morning AWAKEN - We meet at The Daily
Bread for breakfast and Bible study at 6:30 AM.

We had a great time at the Haunted Trail and hope to
do similar trips in the future to continue to grow in
community.

We surveyed our YAs and are in the process of developing a
hybrid (in person/online) Bible study.

The Library is being reorganized to fit the needs of this
group.

Softball Team - Last season was fun, but we want
to win more games. So we’re going to start
practicing soon.

MFuge Mission Camp - Sign-up for camp is
happening now! We’re headed to Mobile in June
to do mission projects and worship the Lord with
hundreds of students from all over the south.
T-shirt sell went well. If all are paid for, we’ll
make about $900.

Laguna Beach  Behold Conference
Last Aug/Sept we took a group to Behold where
we were challenged to pray for the lost, invite
them to church, and to hold each other
accountable as we follow Jesus. Also, our guys
won the basketball tournament! 

_________________________________________
New Curriculum - The Gospel Project
We’ve had a lot of positive feedback from using
TGP curriculum. It’s going well across all age-
groups.

Confirmation - I plan to meet with the 6th
graders beginning in January


